
                           
 

 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
February 22, 2023  

 
WinSport’s ski and snowboard hill closure extended through Friday 

                                                             
CALGARY, Alta. – WinSport announced today that the ski and snowboard hill at Canada 
Olympic Park will remain closed through Friday, due to forecasted cold temperatures and high 
wind chills. 
 
Environment Canada is calling for highs only near the -26C range Thursday, with a wind chill 
of -39C in the morning and -34C in the afternoon. With Thursday’s overnight temperature 
expected to dip to -31C without the windchill, it is expected that the mercury will be slow to 
recover on Friday. 
 
The Servus Tube Park will also be closed on Friday. 
 
With Saturday’s current forecast of near zero, it is expected the hill and tube park will re-open 
Saturday for regular operations. 
 
Park users are reminded to check www.winsport.ca for the latest hill updates. 
 

-30- 
 
About WinSport  
The Calgary Olympic Development Association, which operates as WinSport, is a not-for-
profit community-based organization that owns and operates Canada Olympic Park. Our 
vision is to be a world-leading centre for athletic development. We inspire human potential 
through the spirit of sport by introducing people to winter and mountain sports, helping them 
develop their skills, and thereby igniting a passion for sport and lifelong learning. WinSport 
does not receive any direct government funding for our operations and we support our 
purpose by building on the legacy of the 1988 Winter Olympic Games and by delivering 
exceptional value and experiences to our guests. For more information on WinSport please 
visit www.winsport.ca.  
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Dale Oviatt          
Senior Manager, Communications 
WinSport       
T: 403-247-5601       
C: 403-461-9074         
E-mail: doviatt@winsport.ca 
 
 
 

http://www.winsportcanada.ca/
mailto:doviatt@winsport.ca

